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Twent, -sixth re.ort of the Advisory Committee on Administrative and 
Budgeterx Questions to the nint sessipn of t General Assembl~ 

1, The Advisory Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Questions has 
considered the statement submitted by the Secretary-C-enera.l (A/C.5/608) (?n the 

financial implications of part B of the draft resolution concerning the 
international conference on the peaceful uses of atomic ene·rgy which the First 

Committee approved at its 725th meeting on 23 November 1954 (see document A/2805). 
2. In paragraph 5 of part B the Secretary-General is reCJ.uasted to provide 
the necessary staff and services for the conference, The place of the meeting is, 

however, left for decision to the advisory c~ittee provided tor in the same 
paragraph. 

3. In these circumstances, the Secretary-General proposes that expenses 
connected with the conference should be financed out o:f' the Working Captial Fund 
as an unforeseen and extraordinary commitment; and that a suitable sub-paragraph 
(A/C.5/608, :paragraph-2) Qbould be inserted in the draft resolution relating to 
unforeseen ~nd extraordinary expenses±/, The Advisory Committee on . 

Administrative and Budgetary Questions concurs ii?- this proposal, on the 
understanding that an e_stimate of the costs will in due course be submitted to it. 

-----
1/ See Official Records of the General Assembly, Ninth Session, Supplement No. 7. 
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